Cabinet Meeting
Via Zoom
February 11, 2023
Bulletin Report

DG Debbie and fellow cabinet members
| am continuing to send out the bulletin to all cabinet members and asking the zone chairs to forward to
their clubs.
The January bulletin had the Conference registration attached. Thanks for all the material | received for
that bulletin. It was great.
I am currently working on the February bulletin and have already received a couple of articles for it.
If you have anything you would like to see in the bulletin, please forward to me and | will be happy to
oblige.
Respectively Submitted
PDG Debbie Bostock



